
Broadwas and Cotheridge Parish Path Warden Report April 2019 

 

Most footpaths and bridle ways have been walked, waymarks checked and replaced if 

necessary.  Recently County have replaced the foot bridge / styles with opening metal gate 

access to a new bridge in the corner of the Cotheridge Avenue field.   

 

We need more volunteers with 

carpentry skills.  John White, Senior 

Area Public Rights of Way officer 

W.C.C., has referred some our 

outstanding post and style foot board 

replacement jobs to the Powick based 

volunteer group. 

 

During the year several volunteer including the Chairman and WI members have assisted in 

clearing vegetation from several paths.  One of the new residents was walked around paths 

in Broadwas to help us improve signage! 

The Bull in field notice off Stoney Ley is a legal requirement, but the farmer commented that 

the stock was not dangerous except to uncontrolled dogs! 

Uncontrolled dogs remain a danger (to horses, cattle and sheep) and the public needs to be 

urged to keep them on leashes where there might be stock in the fields. 

If any residents would like to join us walking the paths or to report maintenance requests, 

please contact the path warden. 

Heather Dale 

 


